50403 College-Wide Student Advisory Council

The Council is made up of representatives from each campus and center.

To be eligible to file as a candidate for election, and retain office, a student must be enrolled, and
maintain enrollment, in at least six (6) credit hours at Metropolitan Community College
(excluding the summer quarter), be in good standing, have a minimum cumulative grade point
average of 2.0, and declare an intention of remaining so enrolled during the term of office.

Employees of Metropolitan Community College, other than those individuals employed through
the Title IV work-study program, are not eligible to run for this office.

Eligibility of candidates filing for election to this position will be determined by the Vice
President for Student Affairs of Metropolitan Community College, or his/her designee. Such
determinations are final and not subject to review or appeal.

The Council members must be able to attend regularly scheduled meetings, as well as retreats.

Council members are elected annually for a one-year term (December to November).

(Amended 10/23/84; 12/17/96; 5/26/15)
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